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Policy adopted for RPC’s relationship with commercial bodies 


The criteria adopted to define the balance between what the RPC might find acceptable and what RPC might not be acceptable regarding issues involving RPC possible relationship with businesses are to be found in the reason-to-be of RPC:

1. The Parish Council is a government body and as such should not support a particular commercial enterprise.
2. The PC’s funds and manpower are limited.
3. The aims of the PC are 
3.1. Provide services to the Community. To achieve this, we have the
· Parkland
· Allotments
· Open space used by scouts
· Hall  (support to the library among others)
· Lighting of the roads

3.2. Enhance the appearance of the village. This can also be considered as an aspect of “Service to Community” but the borders of it are more fluid. Considering our location, it is quite a challenging aim.  The appearance of the village is the reason why, we intervene in
· Planning 
· Highways (providing for flowers, planters in the village, village sign,…, limiting large advertisement boar and banners)

3.3. Keep our finances balanced


Consequently, the question to be asked when the RPC is confronted with a project having a commercial aspect is: 

“IS THE PROJECT A SERVICE TO THE COMMUNITY AND/OR ENHANCE THE APPEARANCE OF THE VILLAGE OR DOES THE PROJECT HELP US TO IMPROVE OUR SERVICE TO THE COMMUNITY AND/OR ENHANCE THE APPEARANCE OF THE VILLAGE?”
